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General Comment

To serve in the best interest of my customers municipal bonds should be allowed under the 
principal transaction exemption of the Department of Labors fiduciary rule.

I continue to receive purchase orders for high grade municipal bonds offering better returns than 
their corporate bond counterparts. Unfortunately this new rule is leaving retirees looking for a 
safe fixed income investment with little options and much uncertainty.
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